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LASERS Recognized Nationally 

 

Baton Rouge – The Louisiana State Employees’ Retirement System (LASERS) has been presented 

the 2016 Public Pension Standards Award for plan funding and administration excellence for the 

thirteenth consecutive year. Awarded by the Public Pension Coordinating Council (PPCC), an alliance 

of the National Association of State Retirement Administrators, the National Conference on Public 

Employee Retirement Systems, and the National Council on Teacher Retirement, public employee 

retirement system recipients are recognized for high professional standards in the areas of plan design 

and administration, benefits, actuarial valuations, financial reporting, investments, and membership 

communications. 

 

LASERS was also recognized in a recent report from the Pew Charitable Trusts, which examined public 

pension plans’ accounting assumptions and payment schedules to see if they were holding up over 

time. This analysis determined whether or not established contribution policies that are sufficient to pay 

down pension debt, were actually being followed. The report concluded that the top five plans in the 

best shape are West Virginia, New York, Indiana, South Dakota, and Louisiana. As noted in Governing 

magazine, “The Takeaway: This metric gets at the true health of a pension plan better than the annual 

funding status because it tells us in which direction a pension plan is going.”   

 

LASERS Executive Director Cindy Rougeou said, “We are proud that our System has once again been 

recognized by the PPCC for outstanding management among our peers and that the Pew report 

acknowledged our longevity for generations to come. Both positives on the national level convey to our 

members and state that LASERS Benefits Louisiana.” 

 

LASERS administers a defined benefit pension plan that covers approximately 100,000 members, pays 
over $1 billion in annual benefits to retirees and their beneficiaries, and provides a strong and reliable 
economic stimulus for Louisiana. 
 

For more information, please contact LASERS Public Information Director Tonja Normand at 

tnormand@lasersonline.org or 225.922.1131.  
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